To the Naples Daily News:
Mr. Lewis,
	Hello!  My name is Sarah Bradley from Naples Outdoor Lighting Perspectives.  I am writing to tell you about our new job additions to our company!  We are increasing our employees by 10% and are still taking some applications.  This is great news in the current economy.  We also will be able to better serve the people of the Naples, Fort Meyers, and Marco Island areas with our outdoor lighting for any time of the year.  We truly love our employees and customers and want to do everything we can for them.   Thank you for your time and please contact me with anymore questions or if you would like photographs, videos, or interviews about our business.
-Sarah Bradley-Naples Outdoor Lighting Perspectives
